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        August 23, 2016 

 

Annual Title IX Notification 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

The Title IX regulations at 34 C.F.R.  106.9 require that the Long Hill Township School District issue a notice 

stating that it does not discriminate on the basis of sex in the education programs or activities it operates.  The notice 

must state at a minimum that the recipient of federal funding does not discriminate on the basis of sex in admission 

to or employment in its educational programs or activities.  Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX and its 

implementing regulations may be referred to the Long Hill Township School District superintendent of schools. 

 

Through it policies and practices, the Long Hill Township School District does not engage in these types of 

discrimination. 

 

Section 106.9(b) requires that the notice of nondiscrimination be displayed prominently in each announcement, 

bulletin, catalog or application form used in connection with recruitment of students or employees.  The notice 

should also include the name, office address and telephone number for the designated Title IX coordinator. 

 

The Title IX coordinator for the Long Hill Township School District is Dr. Edwin Acevedo.  If you seek guidance 

or have additional questions about Title IX, you may contact me at (908) 647-1200. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Edwin Acevedo 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


